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Christmas 2020 
Tuesday    1st December           

Turning on of the Christmas tree lights 

 

Thursday 3rd December       

Christmas Party Day Children can come to school wearing their Christmas jumper. 

 

Thursday 10th December 

Pantomime Beauty and the Beast Online Production                       

Southern Regional College 

Christmas fundraisers 
 
Derrylatinee Christmas 2020 T- towel 

All of the children in school have drawn a pencil self-portrait. These have been put on to a 

 t – towel and will be available to purchase for family use and Christmas presents, a lovely 

idea for Grannies and Grandas! 

Each t – towel is £5. We will all recall Christmas 2020 and how different it was! 

 Orders and payment can be done on line on the school money website. Orders needed for 

Monday 7th December. 

 

Christmas Raffle 

Christmas raffle tickets will be available in school from 1st December - 14th December. Names 

will be written on the ticket and placed in the raffle box – it will not be necessary to send 

tickets home. 

 

Tickets cost          £1 per strip                   £2 for 3 strips                £5 for 10 strips 

 
(We are supporting local businesses) 

 

Prizes    Family Crannon  Pizza Voucher         Orange Box Farm Shop Voucher 

   
                 Begley’s Sports Dungannon Voucher         Toys         
 
                 Craft Sets                       Chocolates and Sweets   
 

Please support our school Christmas raffle, all proceeds will go towards the purchase of 

resources for the children. 
 

Thank you    
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Nativity 2020 
 
Sadly, this year we cannot have our traditional Christmas performance with parents and 

friends as our audience. However, the current restrictions will not stop us celebrating the 

Christmas Story with the children and sharing it with our school community. 

In the midst of a very different world at present I feel that celebration of the Christmas story 

is more important than ever. 

 

In school the Primary 1 children will perform The First Christmas accompanied by our  

P2-P7 School Christmas choir. Primary 7s will lead us in prayers. 

This will be recorded and posted on the school website so that everyone can share in the 

celebration. 

 

 

Friday 18th December 

School closes for children 

 

Monday 21st December 

Staff training 

 

Thursday 7th January 

School reopens for new term 

 

 

Prayer for Families at Christmas 
 

Loving God, during this holy season of Christmas 

We ask for Your blessing on all families.  

Let Jesus’ life ignite all families with a spirit of light and love. 

Let Mary’s openness to Your wonderful ways be an inspiration to place all trust in You. 

Let Joseph’s courage provide hope during times of anxiety and uncertainty.  

May the grace that encircled the Holy Family widen to embrace all families. 

For this we pray. 

Amen 

 

God bless all as we prepare for this Christmas 

 

Mrs McNeice 


